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Longleaf Mission - Serving every student with excellence in an environment that values effort, achievement, growth, and social 
emotional development with school wide expectations of PAWS 

 (Positive Attitude, Acting Responsibly & Respectfully, Wise Choices, Safety First). 
 

Longleaf Elementary, 4290 N. Wickham Rd, Melbourne, FL 32935 
 

 

 

1. Meeting Call to Order – Ruth Singer called the meeting to order at 4:13 

2. Attendance - Ruth Singer verified there was a quorum. 

3. Adoption of Agenda – Ruth Singer motioned to adopt the agenda, Megan seconded the motion, all in favor. 

4. Adoption of the February Minutes - Ruth Singer motioned to approve the minutes, Megan seconded the motion, 

all in favor. 

5. Old Business- 

● Florida School Recognition Funds- Mr. Sherburne shared that Longleaf was awarded $107,736 and the full 

amount was given as teacher/staff bonuses as was determined by vote earlier this year. 

6. New Business –  

• Mrs. Kledzik explained that Blinds of All Kinds gave a $600 donation for library books. Books selected were 

from popular series we already own as well as new books students showed interest in reading. Stakeholders 

were invited and had an opportunity to provide input to selected materials which have been on the webpage, 

shared through social media, as well as emailed to families. Everyone was thankful to Blinds of All Kinds for 

the donation toward children’s books. 

• 405 State Media Funds – Mrs. Kledzik shared that Gum Drop Book order from earlier this year was filled. 

$230 was left in the account due to books being of stock. A new book list was created in Amazon to complete 

spending of funds before the funds are no longer available. Stakeholders were invited and had the 

opportunity to provide input. The book list was shared via email, fb, and posted to the webpage. All in 

attendance were pleased with the selection. 

• Parent Leadership Council Report – Sheryl Brown shared updates from the recent meetings. 

• SAC Officer Elections – At the last meeting of the year on May 1, current SAC members have the opportunity 

to become officers.  

7. Next meeting is May 1st at 4:15. 

8. Ruth Singer adjourned the meeting at 4:30 PM. 

 

 


